
11th BIENNIAL EASA CONFERENCE 2010 
The Executive Committee announces the call for the forthcoming EASA Biennial Conference 2010. 
Candidates who are interested in organising the conference are encouraged to prepare their 
application. 
Hearings will take place during the conference in Ljubljana between August 26 and 28, 
2008. 
Applications should contain 
- letter of intent signed by the head of the institution; 
- letter of intent signed by the head of department; 
- a general overview of the department‘s structure (number of staff, administration, students); 
- institution’s infrastructure (plenary session hall, workshop rooms, technical equipment, 
communication points); 
- local situation for financial support and sponsoring;- local infrastructure (accommodation, 
average subsistence 
prices). 
Queries of any kind may be addressed to the EASA-Secretary Thomas Fillitz 
eMail: thomas.fillitz@univie.ac.at 
 


